Village Grove Owners
Board of Directors Meeting
February 24, 2022


The Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Rand Jewell at 6:15 PM at the offices of Shaben and Associates.  Attending were Rand Jewell, Kelvin Minniefield, Jordan Sammons, Kip Cobb, Betsy Baldwin, Jim Stoebe, and Mike Shaffer.

Rand updated the board on the progress of the townhome roofing project.  He noted that SkyShield’s five-star guarantee is now available for review on the villagegrove.net. website.

Jordan expressed concern that speeding in the neighborhood has become excessive.  Except for alleyways, our streets are under the jurisdiction of the Suwanee police.  Betsy will contact Susan Roetzer, our Suwanee police liaison, to see can be done to address the problem.  Options will be reported to the board.

Options for improvements in the right of way strip between curbs and sidewalks in the Enclave and the Estate homes were discussed.  Betsy will work with our landscaper to find some viable options for Enclave homes and Kelvin and Jordan will work together on options for Estate homes.

The remainder of the meeting was spent discussing and approving the homeowners’ maintenance standards guidelines and also the ARC modification request guidelines that will be posted on villagegrove.net.   The goal of the guidelines is to provide homeowners quic convenient access to maintenance standards in our covenants and to facilitate submission of ARC modification requests.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10PM.
